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 10th June, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Year 2 Bournemouth Beach 

Due to safety concerns at Kitesurf Beach in Hayling Island, the team have made the decision to take the 

children to Bournemouth Beach on Thursday 23rd June, 2022 (same date as previously mentioned).  

To ensure we make the most of our visit, on this day there will be slightly different timings to the school day. 

Children will need to arrive at school no later than 7:00am, ready to leave at 7.30am. We will arrive back at 

approximately 5pm for a 5:15pm pick up. Please note that if children are not attending the trip, they are still 

expected at school and will placed in a Year 1 class for the day.  

This trip will be an exciting experience for the children and will be beneficial for our Geography topic about 

the British Isles and coastlines. The children will spend time flying kites, building sandcastles, visiting the Pier 

and ‘chasing the tide’.  

On the day, the children can wear casual, appropriate clothing for the beach, but we ask that they wear an 

item of clothing (polo/jumper) that identifies them as William Harding pupils. Whilst fruit and lunch will be 

provided on the day, children are welcome to bring lunch or fruit with them. We also ask that all children 

bring sun cream and a hat and may also bring a sand bucket and spade and a kite (all labeled with their full 

name). If you have any  

The cost of the trip will be a voluntary contribution of £20 for travel and lunch. If you are yet to do so, please 

could you register your consent and payment via The Gateway App. If you feel you have financial 

circumstances which will cause difficulty in contributing, please call in confidence to Mrs Smith. 

Yours faithfully, 

Year 2 team 
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